
Neighborhood Centers of Johnson County is a non-profit organization that serves children and 
families from low income, refugee, and immigrant communities. We are hiring for positions in 
our After School Programs across 4 different schools in the county. 
 
If you are looking for fulfilling work with children in the community, I am happy to interview 
you! Positions are from 2:30-6pm MTWF and from 1:30-6 on Thursdays. 
 
Learn more and apply here. 
 

 
 
 
 

   

Ashlee Clark (she/her/hers)    
Assistant Director of Learning and Care Programming 

Neighborhood Centers of Johnson County  

PO Box 2491. Iowa City, IA. 52244-2491 

P | 319.354.7989 x106 

E | ashlee-clark@ncjc.org   
 

 

https://www.indeed.com/cmp/Ncjc/jobs
mailto:ashlee-clark@ncjc.org

